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Town of Pines Public Budget Adoption Hearing for 2022

October 6, 2021

The Adoption Hearing for Budget 2022 of the Town of Pines was called to orderat 6:00 PM. This
meeting was held as an open meeting with restrictions, meeting was shared virtually via ZOOM for
residents who are unable to come to the Hall.

James led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. In atte ndance were James Prast, Vicki Kuzio, Shelby Mashburn,
Janice Lowe, and Phil Orlando.

The purpose of this meetingis to give a final review and vote to approve ordeny the 2022 Budget.

Council reviews the Minutes from the 2022 Budget Public Hearing from September 15, 2021. Janice
makes a motion to acceptthe Minutes, Vickiseconds. Janice votes Yes, Vicki votes yes, James votesyes.
Carried 3-0.

Shelby leads off explaining that this is the Adoption Hearing for the 2022 Budget forthe Town of Pines.
Shelby asks Council to follow along with their highlighted sheets. No changes have been made or
suggested from the PublicHearing for 2022 Budgetfrom September 15, 2021. The numbersare as
follows: The General Fund being at $223,061, Local Road and Street Fund at $15,049, Motor Vehicle and
Highway Fund at $80,828, Cumulative Capitol Improvement Fund $1,143, and the Economic
Development Income Tax CEDIT Fund at $95,000.

Shelby asks if there are any questions orconcerns. James also makes the reminderthat these changes
will not affect town residents and does not affect our currenttax rate.

This completes the proposed changes made to the Budget for 2022. Janice makes a motion to acceptthe
appropriations and tax rates for 2022, Vicki seconds this. Janice votesyes, Vickivotesyes,Jamesvotes
yes. Budgetapproved and passed 3-0 for2022.

As there was no furtherbusiness, the meeting was adjourned at 6:10 P.M

,/' James Prast, President ShelbyMis' burn, Clerk Treasurer




